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INT. COUNSELING OFFICE - DAY

Gwen has been caught using in rehab.  still a little under 
the influence.

GWEN
So what’s the deal? I’m out?

COUNSELOR
Well, it’ll take me a day or so to 
arrange a transfer.  I have to make 
some calls.

GWEN
Well, I know where I want to go, 
there’s a place in the city that 
has --

COUNSELOR
-- I’m not referring you to a 
treatment facility.

GWEN
I get to go home?

COUNSELOR
Nope.

GWEN
Well, where am I going then?

COUNSELOR
Your sentence was for 28 days of 
rehab - or jail time.

GWEN
Oh, well you don’t really think I’m 
going to jail, do you?

COUNSELOR
No?  For driving drunk, crashing 
into a house, running over a lawn 
jockey that could’ve been a 4 year 
old child?

GWEN
Yeah, but it wasn’t.  It was a 4 
year old lawn jockey.

COUNSELOR
You know, it’s fine that this is 
all a big joke to you, but in here 
we have rules.  
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And I warned you about them.  Have 
your bags packed by tomorrow 
morning.

GWEN
No, I’m not.  Cause I don’t belong 
in jail.  I don’t even belong in 
here.  Yeah, i know I drink a lot.  
But that’s because I’m a writer and 
that’s what I do.  I’m not like 
those people out there.  I can 
control myself.  I can, if I wanted 
to, I can - if I wanted.  I can!

COUNSELOR
Really.

GWEN
Forget that!  Mr. Rogers, you 
twelve-step geek. What do you know 
about me?  You know nothing!  You 
don’t know anything about me!
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